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Johnson, Krista

From: luvyrpets@gmail.com
Sent: Wednesday, June 1, 2022 3:39 PM
To: Belinda B
Subject: Fwd: Call & E-mail DeSantis to Continue Anti-Puppy Mill Legislation

CAUTION: This message has originated from outside of the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Please call Governor DeSantis and ask him to veto SB620. Animals are just as innocent as children. Call 850 488 7146. 
Press 2 if you just want to leave a message asking him to please veto SB620. ANIMALS NEED PROTECTION!  
 
Thank you  
 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Renee Rivard <monarch.renee@yahoo.com> 
Date: Wed, Jun 1, 2022 at 3:18 PM 
Subject: Call & E-mail DeSantis to Continue Anti-Puppy Mill Legislation 
To:  
 

DeSantis is counting our calls and e-mails 
Very important---Please Call and E-mail (and share) so we can continue our work 
I called his office this morning and pressed option #1 and left a detailed message to get a call back 
from an aide. You can press option #2 and leave a voicemail in the general mailbox---just politely 
ask him to veto SB620. The number is 850-488-7146. It will take you less than two minutes.  
 
The following is from HSUS: 

PETLAND WANTS TO TAKE AWAY YOUR RIGHT TO PROTECT PETS! Dangerous legislation that 
is a betrayal of pets and the families who love them is headed to Governor DeSantis’ desk. SB 620 
would prevent cities and counties from regulating many businesses, including those that abuse dogs 
and cats. No additional localities would be able to stop the sale of puppy mill puppies in pet stores or 
crack down on local puppy mills. 

This attack on animals, and home rule, comes after Petland spent heavily to ram this through the 
legislature. But, there is reason to believe Governor Ron DeSantis is hesitant to sign this into law as 
you can see here. 

Please politely urge Governor DeSantis to veto SB 620 to protect pets and consumers, not animal abusers! 
First, call Governor DeSantis at 850-488-7146 ask him to veto SB 620. Then, email him at 
GovernorRon.Desantis@eog.myflorida.com and again urge him to veto SB 620. 
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Read this important article that says puppy mill legislation is one of the reasons DeSantis is stalling 
on passing this bill. It comments about him attacking Fauci about lab tests on beagles. And says 
Petland gave $25k to the Governor---who has been known not to let contributions persuade him. 
DeSantis may be on our side---so get your calls and e-mails in! 
 
https://jasongarcia.substack.com/p/ron-desantis-worried-wilton-simpsons?s=r 

__________________________ 

Renee Rivard 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
--  
SPAY AND NEUTER YOUR PETS. THERE ARE NOT ENOUGH HOMES FOR THEM ALL.  
 




